Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region VI -Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF ILOILO CITY

August 24, 2021

To the Principals of the following schools:

1. lloilo City National High School

2. Santa Isabel College of lloilo City/International School, Inc

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ENDORSEMENT FOR THE RESEARCH STUDY TO BE

CONDUCTED BY THE UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES COLLEGE

OF MASS COMMUNICATION FOUNDATION, INC. (UPMCFI)
Dear Sir/Madam:

Attached is the letter of Prof. Arminda V. Santiago, PhD, UP President/Project
Leader, UP College of Mass Communications Foundation, Inc. (UPMCFI), to conduct the

study entitled: “Appreciating Science: A Project on Perception and Inclination of Filipino
K7 to 10 students in the Philippines to Pursue Science Tracks”in lloilo City.

They will conduct the remote/online interviews and/or focus group discussions to
the school principals, science coordinators, and selected Grade 7 to 12 students, following
required research ethics and health protocols.

Immediate dissemination on the contents of this Letter is desired.

Very truly yours

Enclosure: As stated.

DIVISION LETTER NO. 2° s. 2021

SGOD/IML/eig

Address: Gen. Luna — Mabini Sts., Iloilo City
Website: http://depediloilocity.net
Email: infodepediloilocity@gmail.com

Tel. Nos.: (OSDS) 336 9273 / 3336 4745 (SGOD) 336 2751/5001176
(CID) 335 0140 (AO) 321 3277



UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES
COLLEGE OF MASS COMMUNICATION FOUNDATION, INC.

16 Aueust 2021

Ma. Luz M. De Los Reyes, Ph.D., CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent

Schools Division of Iloilo City

Region VI - Department of Education

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ENDORSEMENT
Dear Ms. De los Reyes:

Warm greetings from the U.P. College of Mass Communication Foundation, Inc.
(UPCMCEFI)!

We are writing to request your kind endorsement for our DOST-SEI-supported study
entitled “Appreciating Science: A Project on Perception and Inclination of Filipino K7 to
10 Students in the Philippines to Pursue Science Tracks” in Iloilo City.

The project is a three-year project and it is now in its second year. For year 1, the DepEd
released its advisory, endorsing the request of the Project Leader, Dr Arminda Santiago

as shown in the attached Annex A.

Just like Year I, we hope to get DepEd’s formal endorsement soon, which we are just
waiting for release based on our attached request letter Annex B.

At the regional level / schools division, we trust that you will likewise endorse the said
project for its smooth implementation

In Iloilo City, we have identified the following schools to be part of our research sites:

1. Tloilo City National High School
2. Santa Isabel College of Iloilo City/ International School Inc.

We will conduct remote/online interviews and/or focus group discussions with the
school’s principals, science coordinators, and selected K7 to 10 students, following
required research ethics and health protocols.

We will coordinate with your office in the next few days to follow up on this request.

Looking forward to your support for our study which seeks to generate relevant
knowledge that can be used to further advance science education in the country.



Thank vou very much. Best regards.

Truly yours,

A

-

PROF. ARMINDA)V. SANTIAGO, PhD
U.P. CMCFI President / Project Leader
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To: Schools Division Superintendents
Public School Haads
All Others Concerned

For information, dissemination appropriate action.

CARIRO, EdD., CESO IV
Dire IV/Regional Director
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